
 
 
 
 
 

Founding meeting of the  CENTAURE Consortium for Equine Research on 17th July 2018 at CIRALE. From left to right : Mr Fabrice Audigié  (CIRALE-
EnvA Director), Mr Christophe Leconte (Director of Research and Innovation, UniCaen), Mr Daniel Delahaye (Vice-Chair of the Research Commission, 
UniCaen), Mr Aymeric Hans (Acting Director of the Dozulé Equine Pathology Laboratory, ANSES), Mrs Magali Demoor (Director of  BIOTARGEN, 
UniCaen), Mr Lamri Adoui (President of Normandie Université), Mr Guillaume Fortier (Chief Executive of LABÉO and Chair of CENTAURE), Mr Romuald 
Glowacki (Director for the Economy, Higher Education, Tourism, Research and Innovation, Normandy Region), Mrs Laurence Meunier (Chair of Pôle 
Hippolia), Mr Pascal Boireau (Director of the Animal Health Laboratory, Maison Alfort ANSES), Mr Romain Paillot (Head of Equine Health at LABÉO 
Research Division and Director of  CENTAURE) and Mr Jean de Chevigny (Secretary-General of Fonds Eperon). 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


